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January 11, 2023 
 

Student Trustee 

If you are a grade 10 or 11 student and are interested in becoming a student trustee representing 
students from Innisdale and surrounding secondary schools, please pick up an application package 
and return it completed to the main office by Wednesday, January 24 at 2:15pm. The term of office 
is from August 2024 to July 2025. This is a paid position from SCDSB. You must be available to 
participate in evening SCDSB Board meetings and related duties assigned by the SCDSB. 
Interested candidates must apply and if necessary, elections will be completed at the beginning of 
February. See Mrs. Reid in the office if you have any questions. 

 
Junior 
Basketball Team 

There is a junior basketball practice tonight immediately after school. 

 

Hospitality 

Spend a night of magic and wonder with your fellow peers as they throw you a Disney Themed 
banquet in celebration of the new year! Eat amazing food in a 3-course meal, play games and win 
prizes as you let your hair down at our Hospitality-Run school wide event! Friends and family are 
invited too! So don't miss out on this great night. Tickets are available on School Cash Online and 
will be sold tomorrow at lunch in the great hall! This chance won't last long, ticket sales end on 
January 19th, so make sure to order them quick if you want to attend! 
 

Enviro Sci 

Did you know that most of the textile waste ends up in landfills where it will take over 200 years to 
decompose? During this process it will produce greenhouse gases and leak toxic chemicals into 
groundwater. To prevent your clothes from wasting away in a landfill, please bring your unwanted 
clothing to your homeroom class or the bin outside the main office to help give it a new life, and 
raise funds for kidney disease research and our school’s environmental initiatives! 
 

  

  
  

 


